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23 March 2015 

Met with Diana Fulbrook, Gail Quinton and Hannah Needham to discuss restructuring of WSCB 

26 March 2015 

One to one meeting with Kathy McAteer, independent chair of WSAB, to discuss voluntary sector 

involvement in the board. 

Meeting with Alan Courtney, chair of Community First. 

TryAngle Awards Presentation Evening 

1 April 2015 

Initial meeting with Jane Abdula, Chief Executive of Red Cross in Worcestershire. 

Richard Quallington – Board member and Accountable Body. 

9 April 2015 
Health and Social Care Strategic Issues meeting – VCS with WCC and CCGs. Topics included: Refresh of the 

Worcestershire Compact, Social Value Act in practice, VCS Funding Models, Volunteering and concerns 

about the appointment of the Go On co-ordinator 

Meeting with John Taylor and Richard Quallington 

10 April 2015 

Meeting of Worcestershire Works Well Strategic Board  

13 April 2015 

Meeting Clare Huyton, Executive Director Housing, Care and Communities at Fortis Living with Richard 

Quallington and Derek Markie to discuss relationships with Fusion, the Social Inclusion initiative. 

14 April 2015 

Child Sexual Exploitation (CSE) Strategic Group of WSCB  

15 April 2015 

Peer Review of Safeguarding Services – meeting with peer reviewers with WSCB members 

Peer Review of Safeguarding Services – meeting with peer reviewers with voluntary sector  

17 April 2015 

Peer Review of Safeguarding Services – Feedback session with wider stakeholders. 


